
 WALLACIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
1573-1585 Mulgoa Road 
WALLACIA  NSW  2745 

Tel: (02) 4773 8433 
Fax: (02) 4773 9050 

Email: Wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Principal:  Mr Mark Davies 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
Wednesday 24 August 2016 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
On Thursday 25 August, all students in the Dance Group will be required to bring in their black 
clothing to be worn under their domino costumes for an afternoon rehearsal, in preparation for the 
Blue Mountains Nepean Dance Festival next week.  
 
Students will need to bring: 

 Black t-shirt 

 Black full length tights or trousers  

 Black socks 

 Black shoes (ideally canvas shoes as stated in the original costume note.) 
 
Please remember to pay for any outstanding student dance costumes fees.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Carroll       Mark Davies 
Dance Co-ordinator                Principal 
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